
Smeal Honor Code 

Graduate Programs Disclosure Notice – Spring 2010 

In the Spring semester of 2010, there were no reported academic integrity incidents within the Smeal Graduate 

Community of Masters and PhD students.  Please note that all academic integrity case records are maintained in a 

centralized file at the Office of Judicial Affairs.   

Sincerely, 

Jim Thomas (j2t@psu.edu) 

Dean 

Smeal College of Business 

  

Dennis Sheehan (dps6@psu.edu) 

Associate Dean, MBA Programs 

Smeal College of Business 

 

Vernis Welmon (vmw1@psu.edu) 

Associate Dean, Diversity and Community 

Smeal College of Business 

  

Paari Rajendran (pxr179@psu.edu) 

Graduate Assistant, Honor and Integrity Initiatives 

Smeal College of Business 

  

 


